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The Chamber of Deputies supports the Proposal for a Decision on the Strategic 
Innovation Agenda of the European Institute of Innovation and Technology (EIT), having in 
regard the necessity for a more ambitious approach and opened to new in regard to recognising 
and supporting initiatives that reflect scientific excellence. 

In the same time, however, it recommends that the implementation of the Strategic 
Innovation Agenda should be accompanied by administrative rules including mechanisms for 
verification of assessors’ competences, in the field of state-of-the-art technologies and in terms 
of interdisciplinary implications. Regarding the correlation to the development of education 
systems, stresses the need to boost the education component, a wider opening to pre-university 
education and non-formal learning, in areas other than information technology.   
The Chamber of Deputies considers it necessary for the diversification of partnerships to include 
the whole spectrum of interested entities, particularly from the civil society, SMEs, as well as 
from the agricultural sector, and proposes the establishment of a citizens’ information 
mechanism on how the funds are used and on the assessment of the impact of the operations 
financed. 


